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When Selendy & Gay formed in 2018, our founders gave much thought to the legacies they wanted to 
disrupt, just as much as what legacy they wanted to set.

Today, we are proud to announce that we have joined the newly created Law Firm Antiracism Alliance 
(LFAA), which, at over 100 law firms strong, will work to amplify the voices of communities and individuals
oppressed by racism, and to better use the law as a vehicle for change.

Selendy & Gay was built to be a community that stands on the right side of history. Our actions – on 
behalf of our clients, and on behalf of the public interest – define who we are as a firm, and we are 
honored to work alongside our distinguished LFAA colleagues in pursuit of this aim.
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